October News from Kindergarten

Dear Kinder Parents and Guardians,

I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend filled witherest and family time!

I want to take a moment to acknowledge how wonderfully the students did during our school Mass last week. It was such a joy to see their participation and reverence, and it was heartwarming to see so many family members who came to support them. Thank you for being there and helping make the day special!

This week, we are starting an exciting new science unit on Weather and Seasons. In math, we are continuing our work on counting, and in Social Studies, we are learning more about rules and their importance. We're also continuing to develop our fine motor skills with Printing like a Pro!

In literacy, we have now reached Lesson 5 of UFLI Foundations. As part of this, students will begin bringing home "Home Practice" sheets. These sheets are optional and do not need to be returned, but they offer a great opportunity for extra practice at home. Your child can share their new reading skills with you as they progress!

If you have any questions or need more information about what we're working on in class, or about the home practice sheets, please don't hesitate to reach out to me. I'm happy to help in any way I can.

Thank you for your ongoing support in your child's learning journey!

Best regards, Carmel Anderson Kindergarten Teacher Immaculate Conception

